Comhairle Contae
Atha Cliath Theas
South Dublin County Councit

16" February 2021

Our Ref 02/0121

Dear Meetings Administrator

The following Motion was AGREED at meeting of South Dublin County Council held on 11th January
2021.

“During the massive struggle that has been waged by ex- Debenhams workers across the
companies 11 stores in Ireland the deficit of workers protection in liquidations has again been
sharply exposed. This Council calls for the immediate implementation of the Duffy/Cahill
Report, compiled in 2016 in the aftermath of The Clery’s dispute- as one way of strengthening
workers’ rights and tackling the legal outs provided to major corporations who engage in
tactical liquidations in order to avoid their obligations under hard won workers’ rights. If
passed this Council communicates such in writing to Government, to all Local Authorities and
to the ICTU offering its support for implementation™.

It was agreed that this motion would be circulated to all local authorities.

Yours sincerely

(L Soanr
Pt Mirfy Reilly

Meetings Administrator
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